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CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

Your 

reports as follows: 

File No. 12-1367 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the execution of a Personal 
Services Contract with Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Incorporated to operate the City's 
Residential Special Materials Management Program. 

Recommendation for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL OF THE MAYOR: 

AUTHORIZE the Board of Public Works to execute the proposed Personal Services Contract with 
Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc. to operate the City's Residential Special Materials 
Management Program for a five-year term with two options to extend for an additional three years (a 
total of 11 years), at a cost not to exceed $53 million, subject to the approval of the City Attorney as 
to form. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer reports that funding for this contract will be 
provided from various special funds and there is no fiscal impact to the General Fund. Funding for 
the first year of the contract is provided in the Fiscal Year 2012-13 Adopted Budget and funding for 
all subsequent years will be appropriated through the City's annual budget process. The 
recommendation in this report complies with the City's Financial Policies as ongoing revenue will 
support ongoing expenditures. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary: 

On October 3, 2012, the Energy and Environment Committee considered a City Administrative 
Officer report dated July 13, 2012 relative to the execution of a Personal Services Contract with 
Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Incorporated to operate the City's Residential Special 
Materials Management Program. After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public 
comment, the Committee recommended approval of the recommendation reflected on this report. 
This matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
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